
The Deroche Elementary Parent Advisory Council will be forming a 

CHRISTMAS FLOAT VOLUNTEER GROUP 

FOR THE  

Candlelight Parade 
We would like to invite everyone from Students, Parents and Teachers to 

participate in sending us, or presenting your ideas for the float design this year.  
Please email your ideas and availability to assist in this exciting event to 

Deroche.pac@outlook.com  

no later than October 18th, 2018  

Our decision to proceed with a float in this years parade is dependant on the amount of 

volunteers willing to assist in this years event, as well as the number of Christmas light 

donations we receive. 

Once again, we will be looking for Christmas light donations to complete 

the float. Please contact PAC if you have any that you may be willing to 

loan for a short time closer to the parade date. Thank you kindly. 

Please feel free to share your ideas on themes, designs and 
construction techniques  

Please keep in mind the following requirements for the 2018 Christmas Float being 

completed for the entry of the Candlelight Parade on December 7th, 2018:  

 Theme (including details on how the theme is to be displayed on the float) 

 Lighting (how the lighting is to be strung on the float to incorporate the theme) 

 Student Participation (how the students can assist with the construction of the 

float) 

 Budget which is not to exceed $400.00 

 Music (chosen music and how it incorporates the theme) 

Please review the guidelines set forth by the Mission Chamber of Commerce at: 

https://www.missionchamber.bc.ca/2018-candlelight-parade-float-registration 
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